Madison Township Licking Co Ohio

Dear Mr Oneill,

The Madison Township Board of Trustees has received complaints and reports
regarding nuisance conditions on your property located at 12660 Marne Rd NE
,Newark Ohio 43055. The Township has made several attempts to contact you with
no success.The Township Board of Trustees has decided to move forward with a
Resolution to use the statutory authority to abate the nuisance at your
property. Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code Section 505.87, a board of Trustees
may provide for the abatement,control,or removal of vegetation,garbage
refuse,or other debris from land” in Township,if Board determines that owner’s
maintenance of that vegetation,garbage, refuse,or other debris that

constitutes a nuisance.

The Trustees will proceed on the matter pursuant to 0.R.C 505.87 to abate the
nuisance at your property, which could result in a tax lien on your property
in the amount [incurred by the Trustees for cost of abatement. Rather,the
Trustees seek your cooperation in removing all nuisance conditions from your

property on or before August 1lst 2025.

Board of Trustees Rick Houston 740-404-5599, Pat Chesterson 740-404-2325, Doug
Barr 740-403-6039



